
 

  THERE IS FURTHER TIME TO SUBMIT OBJECTIONS  

The hearing date for this application is yet to be 

confirmed and Worthing Borough Council are 

continuing to accept comments beyond the date 

originally quoted. Whether you are in Goring or Ferring 

or the wider community, loss of these precious green 

spaces to more development will adversely affect your 

environment, infrastructure and services.   

To join the fight to PROTECT our ‘Green Gap’ and say 

NO to more congestion at Goring and the surrounding 

roads, please submit your objections now -- every one 

counts.  Details at the foot of the following article.  
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